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GPU Nuclear Corporation
NUOIME 100 Interpace Parkway

Parsippany, New Jersey 07054-1149
(201)263-6500
TELEX 136-482
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

November 1,1984 (201) 263-6797

Mr. Harold Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop P-428
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In his statement to the Commission on November 28, 1983,
Mr. Kuhns, Chaiman of the Board of General Public Utilities Corporation,
advised that the Board of Directors of GPU Nuclear Corporation was being
restructured to have an outside Chairman and three other outside
Directors. He also noted that these three outside Directors would
constitute a Nuclear Safety & Compliance Committee of the Board, which
would have an independent staff, and that the Committee's periodic reports
to the Board would be furnished to the NRC and be made available to the
public.

My letter of June 29, 1984, provided a status on these matters
including the identity of the outside Directors and their staff.

The NSCC has provided their first report to the GPU Nuclear
Corporation Board of Directors. Mr. O' Leary, Chairman of the Board, has
requested that I provide it to you.

A copy of the report is enclosed. We are proceedilig to serve it
on the parties to the TMI-1 Restart Hearing.

Very truly yours,

/? k. hlA J

P. R. Clark
President
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Parsippany New Jersey 07054-1145-
(201)263-6500
TELEX 136-482
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

November 1,1984 (202) 363-2111

Mr. Philip R. Clark, President
GPU Nuclear Corporation
100 Interpace Parkway
Parsippany, NJ 07054

Dear Mr. Clark:

The initial report of the Nuclear Safety & Compliance Connittee
of the GPU Nuclear Corporation Board of Directors was forwarded to me by
Mr. Laney's letter dated October 15, 1984.

Copies of the report were distributed to you and other members of
the Board on October 17, 1984 and the report itself was discussed at the
October 23, 1984 Board Meeting.

Confirming those discussions, you are requested to provide to the
Board your response to the suggestions and recommendations in the report.
This reply should be provided in time to allow the NSCC to review it and
include in their next report to the Board an evaluation and status of your
response.

In addition, you should proceed to provide this report and
subsequent reports to the NRC.

Very truly yours,

' - -. F. ' Leary
Chairman of the Board
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| cc: Chairman, NSCC - R. V. Laney
| Corporate Secretary, GPUN - W. B. Murray
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October 15, 1984

Mr. John F. O' Leary, Chairman
GPU Nuclear Board of Directors
100 Interpace Parkway
Parsippany, N. J. 07054

Dear Mr. O' Leary:

The Nuclear Safety and Compliance Committee of the GPUN Nuclear
Board of Directors transmits herewith its first semi-annual report, in

accordance with Section V of the Committee's Charter. We include
several observations intended to improve long term assurance and
maintenance.

The Committee identified no instances of non-compliance. Safety

attitudes and practices are satisfactory.

Sin 'ely

.

R. V. Laney
Chairman, NSCC
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